ANNOUNCEMENT:
ABOUT URGENT OPEN COMPETITION

This text of the announcement has been approved by the evaluation committee
By the decision No.1 of September 01, 2022
 
The code of the Price Setting Inquiry: ՀՀ-ԼՄՍՀ-ԳՀԱՇՁԲ-22/10
The procurement procedure is organized on the basis of Article 15, Part 6 of the RA Law on Procurement.

   Client: "Staff of Stepanavan Community Municipality, Lori Region, Republic of Armenia" Community-Administrative Institution, located at h. Stepanavan announces an urgent open tender at S. Sargsyan str. / 1, which is carried out in one stage through the Armeps (www.armeps.am) e-procurement system.
   The participant selected as a result of this procedure will be offered to sign a contract for execution of work on development of design budget documents and conducting expertise (hereinafter referred to as the contract).
     According to Article 7 of the RA Law on Procurement, any person, regardless of whether he / she is a foreign natural person, organization or stateless person, has an equal right to participate in this procedure.
    The conditions presented to the persons entitled to participate in this procedure, as well as to the participants, are defined by the invitation of this procedure.
    The selected bidder is determined from the number of bidders who submitted bids evaluated as satisfactory on non-price terms, on the principle of giving preference to the bidder with the lowest bid.
     In case of request for electronic invitation, the customer shall provide the invitation free of charge during the working day following the day of receiving the application.
     Applications for participation in this procedure must be submitted electronically through the Armeps (www.armeps.am) e-procurement system by 12:00 on the 7th day /09.09.2022/ of the date of publication of this announcement. In addition to Armenian, applications can also be submitted in English or Russian.
[bookmark: _GoBack]     The bids will be opened electronically through Armeps e-procurement system, on the 7th day from the date of publication of this announcement /09.09.2022/ at 12:00.
      An appeal against this procedure is carried out by the RA Law on Procurement in accordance with the procedure established by the RA Civil Procedure Code.
     For more information on this announcement, please contact the Secretary of the Evaluation Committee, Ofelia Manvelyan

                                      Phone /077-70-20-75/

E-mail Email stepanavan.gnumner@mail.ru

Client: Stepanavan community municipality of Lori region of the Republic of Armenia
Staff ”community administrative institution

